
From: KHAN, Muneeba [mailto:khanmun@who.int]  

Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 11:33 AM 
To: Iqra ramiz 

Cc: MEMON, Junaid Gul; imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: Warning for non-compliance  

 

Dear Iqra,  

 

I want to bring your attention towards your irresponsible and non-compliant behaviour towards 

your duties. 

 

Regarding RSP card, I called you yesterday 6 times but either your phone was switch off or you 

didn't receive my calls. 

 

Also, you bring RSP card without stamping yesterday that also wasted a day. 

 

Please be careful and vigilant now. 

 

Regards,  

 

Dr Muneeba  

PEO Kemari Town  

 


